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Later’s

Bugban-C

Cutworm

Dust

READY-TO-USE.  Controls Cutworms, Ants, Chinch Bugs, White Grubs,
Sod Webworms, Earwigs in Vegetables, Ornamentals and Lawns. 
Contains DURSBAN.*

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

REG NO. 23701   P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  chlorpyrifos 0.5%

500 g

Later Chemicals Ltd
12080 Horseshoe Way,
Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

Cutworms are larvae of dark, night-flying moths, often visible
around lights in April and May.  Cutworms are softbodied,
hairless caterpillars that curl up when touched.  They could be
grey, brown, or black, striped, blacksided, yellow-headed and
greasy.  They attack plants at night and hide in the soil during
the day.  On top of the soil they cut through seedlings or devour
leaves, all but the stem.  Some climb into Fruit Trees,
Grapevines and Blueberry Bushes.  Some exist below soil-level and
feed on roots causing plants to wilt and die.

DIRECTIONS:  Later’s Cutworm Dust is Ready-To-Use and effectively
eliminates Cutworms, White Grubs, Chinch Bugs, Crickets, Earwigs,
Sowbugs, European Chafer Larvae, Japanese Beetle Larvae, Spiders
and Ants that invade and destroy lawns and gardens.  Apply to
soil at first sign of damage and water in.

10 m = 10 long paces 25 m2 = 5 m x 5 m 15 g = 1 tablespoon

HOW TO USE:

VEGETABLES:  Sprinkle 500 g over 25 m2 before planting and work
into soil.



When used around establishing plants apply to the soil at a rate
of 70 g per 10 m row.  Use on vegetables listed below.  Do not
use on green bunching onions.  To control Potato Flea Beetles and
Tarnished Plantbugs on Potatoes apply dust to plants at a rate of
35 g per 10 m row.  Repeat weekly as needed, but not more than 9
applications in one season.

DAYS TO WAIT
BEFORE HARVEST

Broccoli 32

Brussels Sprouts 32

Cabbage 32

Carrots 60

Cauliflower 32

Celery 70

Chinese Cabbage 32

Cucumber 60

Green Pepper 40

Onions 60

Potatoes 7

Sweet Corn 70

Tomatoes 70

ORNAMENTALS:  Make no more than 2 applications per season. 
Sprinkle contents of this canister (500 g) evenly over 12.5 m2 of
soil and water in or mix with soil to a depth of 15 cm.  To
control foliar insects such as Aphids, Mealybugs, Mites, Scales,
Spittlebugs, Thrips and Whiteflies, apply dust evenly to cover
upper and lower leaf surfaces.  Do not use on Roses, Azaleas,
Camellias, Poinsettias, Oxalis, Coleus or Variegated Ivy.

LAWNS:  Make no more than 2 applications per season.  Sprinkle
contents of this canister (500 g) evenly over 25 m2 to control
Ants, Chinch Bugs, Sod Webworms, Cutworms.  For best results,
lawn should be dry and mowed before application.  Water the lawn
thoroughly after application.  For control of surface feeding
insects (Sod Webworm) apply in the early evening and withhold
watering for 24 hours.  To control European Chafer Larvae,
Japanese Beetle Larvae and White Grubs sprinkle 500 g evenly over
12.5 m2 and water in.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep children and
pets off treated areas until watered in and dry.  Do not allow



dust to contact food, food preparing surfaces, utensils or
drinking water.  Wash contaminated surfaces with soap and water. 
Avoid contact with dust, it may cause irritation to eyes or skin. 
Avoid inhaling dust.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after
using.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:  This product is toxic to fish and
crustaceans.  Avoid contamination of fish ponds.  Do not use in
animal buildings or poultry houses.

FIRST AID:  IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting by giving 2 glasses of
warm water to drink and inserting finger to back of victim’s
throat.  Seek medical attention immediately.  Never give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person.  IF IN EYES, flush with water
for 15 minutes and get medical attention.  IF ON SKIN, wash with
soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Treat symptomatically.  Atropine by injection only is
an antidote.

STORAGE:  Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL:  Do not re-use container.  Wrap container and dispose
of in regular garbage.

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

*Dursban is a registered trademark of DowElanco.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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